
Cabinet – 11 December 2018 
 
Item 5 – Council Monitoring 
 
Winter Pressures Funding – Comments of the People Scrutiny RPPR Board 
 

With regard to Winter Pressure Funding, the RPPR Board agreed with the 
proposed spending plans as set out in Appendix 2 of the quarter 2 Council 
Monitoring Report to Cabinet (for 11 December 2018).  However, the Board 
note that the £2.6m additional funding is not ongoing.  As a result, the Board 
advise that careful consideration should be given as to how the recipients of 
the additional funding will be financed in future years.    

 
 


